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WILKES BARRE 
Center Ci 

Unique large New 
York e loft 

apartment. 3rd 
floor,2 bedrooms, 
2300 sq. ft. 16 foot 
vaulted ceilings. Ex- 
posed | brick walls, 
oak har 

floors. Brand new 
kitchen, 2 full new 
bathrooms, washer 

& dryer hooku 
Central air. Ceiling 
fans + skylights. 
Lots of light great 
views. Rear deck 
overlooking movie 
theatre. $1500 

month. 
570-821-0435 

WILKES-BARRE / 
HANOVER 

Ld TULL 
bedr: oom available, 
large r 
excellent location 

  

Mon- Sat. 8 -7pm 

WILKES-BARRE 
Large 1 bedroom, 3 
block from Univer- 
sity, off street park- 
ing, $395/mo + utili- 
ties, security, 

570-332-8187 

WILKES-BARRE 
  

Large 1 bedroom, 
quiet Building in 100 
block S. Franklin St., 
oak floors, plaster 
walls, 11 SSsiihgs. 
parking s ace, tile 

nciudes heat 
& hot water. $625 + 
1 year rigid Poi se- 
cur 
IRS B22 5116 

WILKES BARRE 
Mallery Place. 
Lovely 2nd floor. 
Very comfortable. 
Living room, 2 large 
bedrooms, large 
closets. Washer & 
dryer included, nice 

rches & yard. 
750/ month heat & 

hot water included. 
570-283-0274 

WILKES-BARRE 

room, modern bath, 
stove, refrigerator. 
Hardwood floors. 

$400 inciudes sewer 
& refuge. No pets. 

570-842-1264 

WILKES-BARRE N. 
Large modern, 2 

bedroom, 3rd floor 
wall to wall carpet- 
ing, coin operated 
laundry, street 

parking, heat water 
ado age in- 

Ed No section 
8. $525/ month. 

Security. No 
570-693-1750 

WILKES-BARRE 

NORTH END 
Quiet street near 
General Hos ital, 
extra large 1 
room could be 2 
bedroom. Laundry in 
basement. Includes 
utilities. $575 + se- 
curity & references. 

0-406-2179 

WILKES BARRE 
One bedroom effi- 
clencysae near Wilkes, 

Call 
570- 855. 8558 

WILKES BARRE 

SHERMAN 
HILLS 

APARTMENTS 

AVAILABLE 
IMMEDIATELY 

1 BEDROOM GARDEN 
APARTMENTS WITH 
AR CONDTIONNG 

RENT IS BASED 
ON INCOME 

010-823-3124 
www shermanhills 
apartments. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

\AAA4444 

WILKES-BARRE 
Walk to 

General Hospital 
SAME RENT 
TWO YEARS 
Immaculate mod- 

ern 1 bedroom effi- 
ciency, Victorian 

style, complete with 
appliances, laundry, 
porch, parking 1 car, 

APPLICATION, 
EMPLOYMENT 
VERIFICATION. 
$410 + utilities. 

America Realty 
570-288-1422 

244444 

WILKES-BARRE 
Soa Union Street 

& 3 b 

  

rooms, 
Bry location, 
beautiful space. 
bedroom rents for 
$650. 3 bedroom 
rents for $750. Rent 
includes sewage, 
rae and off-street 

Rall: So. 822-5409 
for appointment 

Half Doubles 

DALLAS 
2 bedroom V2 dou- 
ble, kitchen, living 
room with fireplace, 
off street parking. 
$550 plus utilities 
plus 1 month secu- 
rity. 570-675-2517 

FORTY VERT 

842 
  

  

: Eat in 
kitchen, formal dining 
room, living room 
down stairs. Full 
basement, medium 
Yad rear, small yard 

ont. Front and rear 

thr hout. $650 

tenant. Apphsati id en on, 

, lease, ref- 
Call erences. 

570-954-0505. 

JENKINS TOWNSHIP 
Charming 3 bed- 
room, recently 

renovated 2 st 
1/2 baths, stove 
refrigerator. Nice 

porch & yard. $500 
+ deposit & utilities. 

References re- 
quired. Lease or 

lease to buy. 
570-820-7894 

KINGSTON 
3 bedroom, gas 
heat, 2 baths, 

basement, attic, all 
appliances. washer 

dryer. Front 
porch, gazebo use. 
On street parking. 

  

  

enclosed yard. $725 
+ utilities SOCUrity. 
No smoking/ 
570-288-9 ria 

KINGSTON 
4 Chestnut §t. 

pantry, natural wood 
floors & moldin 
Ful basement w 

er & er 
hot Front & rear 
porches. Off street 

king. Full size at- 
ic. Ap dbs avail- 
able. Non smoking, 

no dogs. $650 + 
utilities & security 

deposit. 

  

570-814-1356 

KINGSTON 
93 or 95 W. Union St. 

  

arking. No pets. 
700 month + utili- 

ties, security, lease 
& references. 

570-256-3199 

KINGSTON -North Gates 
NEWLY 

RENOVATED 
3 BEDROOM PG 

  

ools. 
570-287-6355 

  

WILKES BARRE 
Small studio with 

kitchenette & bath on 
3rd floor of Historic 
building at 281 S. 
Franklin St. Heat, 
water, garbage, 

parking included in 
$360 month rent. 
Call 570-333-5471 
with references. 

WILKES BARRE South 
2 bedroom, 2nd 
floor, all utilities in- 
Sluded. 550 

onth + security 
Cal 570-829-0866 

wilkes-barrerentals.com 

WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 
6 room, 3 bedroom, 
1 bath, first floor 
apartment on a 
quiet street. Newly 
remodeled through- 
out. Modern kitchen 
with garbage dis- 
posal and dish- 

Basement 
washer/dryer 

connection & stor- 

  

  

months rent due at 
lease inception. One 
£2 year lease. rent: 

00 monthl in- 
cludes heat hot 
water. All other utili- 
ties BY on tenant. 
Shown rp point- 
ment. 70) P83. 

00 ron 226 
2 ask for Kathy 

WILKES BARRE 
Two bedroom 

apartment. modern 
hardwood floor, 
yard. $420. Call 
570-822-8558 

  

  

2nd floor, 2 bed- 
room, washer & 

dryer hookup. Se- 
cure ample parking, 

$525 + utilities. 
570-357-1138   

LARKSVILLE 
3 bedroom, $400 
fonth + utilities. Off 

reet parki 
570- 70-1746 

NANTICOKE 
3 bedroom, 1 bath 
hardwood floors, 
eat in kitchen and 
full cemented 
basement for stor- 
age. $600. + utilities. 
1month s 
347- 273. oy: 

PITTSTON 
2 bedroom, 2 dou- 
ble, stove, sun room 
yard. front & back 
porch, $500 + utili- 
ties &  Socuriy de- 

or sos 5188 56 

  

  

  

baths, new 
carpet. Stove. Glen- 
washer, Al 
hookups Slang 

large yore, wal walk up 
attic. 

utilities, 
references. No 

570-388-64 

PLAINS 
7 River St. 

Across from Rite Alde 
Fantastic location 

2 bedroom. All new 
wall tow all car he 

  

ing. ew kitche 
asher hae] 

Hookup of Bony 
arkin S. 

8475 9 Otintics & 
security. 570-333- 
4686 

  

WILKES-BARRE 
BEDROOM 
LIKE NEW 

FULLY RENOVATED 
$500/month + utilities. 

570-850-3923   

Half Doubles 842 

WILKES BARRE 
3 bedroom, Living 
room dining room. 
Modern must se 
washer & dryer 
hookup $550 Foi 
+ security. Bas 

570- 314. 

  

  

WILKES-BARRE 

MINERS MILLS 
Near Mohegan Sun 
Modern 2 bedroom 
apartment, living 
room large eat in 

kitchen, bath, 
washer & dryer in 
basement, clean 

and neat, CE street 

570-655-8639 

WILKES Ti 
Parsons Section 

bed- 

kin No dogs. 
525 9 utilities > & 

security. 
570-696-1592 

WILKES BARRE 
Small cozy 2 bed- 
room, wall to wall 

carpet. $400 
- month + security 
and utilities. Refer- 
ences required. 

Call 570-288-0372 

WILKES BARRE SOUTH |, 
A beautifully main- 
tained home on 
tree lined street. 3 
bedroom, 2 
porches, wall to 
wall carpeting, 
ished basement, 
washer dryer hook 
Je, electric heat. 
$550 + utilities, se- 
curi Fh sbi Bony 

57 FL S232 or 

WONG 
Modern 3 bedroom, 
Private | drive Ye, ard, 

utinioe a Sy 
570-693-2804 

  

  

  

  

House Rental 850 

DALLAS 
401 U r 

Do ru Bok 
NT TO OWN. 

baths, 2 car garage 
on 1.7 acres. Buy 
for $335,000. - 
proved applican 
can rent to own sl 
$19,000 down and 
$1999 per month. 

Serious inquiries call 
570-343-0366 

DALLAS 

  

  

80 Goodieigh Rd 
College students 

welcome 
3 to 4 bedrooms, 2 

full baths, 2 car 
garage. Huge ard, 
800 sq. ft. of living 

space. 
privat road & less 
than 2 miles away 

from Coll 
oor Be 

$2000 month plus 
utilities & Security 

de 
570- 9837 7962 

EDWARDSVILLE 
201 Jackson St. 
RENT TO OWN. 

4 bedroom, 2 baths, 
off street parking, 

renovated with new 
kitchen. rr for 

$124 
Approved applicants 
can rent to own for 

5999 down and 
999 per month. 

Serious inquiries call 
570-343-0366 

EDWARDSVILLE 
54 Green Street 

Newly renovated 3 
bedroom, 2 bath 
home with double 
jotu Off street park- 

uy for 
Rent 

  

  

  

1/2 double, 3 bed- 
room, 1.5 bath, 1st 
floor laundry, n new 
siding, windows, 
furnace & bath. 
Hardwood / tile, 

$755 + utilities, se- 
curity, lease 8 ref- 

erences. No 
smoking, no 10/pete, a 

705-580-1011 

HARVEYS LAKE 
1 bedroom house, 
available immediately! 
1 block from the lake. 
All appliances, water, 
sewer & garbage in- 
cluded. $700 month + 
utilities, 1st month & 
security required. 
570-760-0456 

HARVETS LAKE 
ent-to-Own 

289 Knoll Street 
Don’t let your past 
credit stop you from 

  

  

12 in quiet 
peighborficod with 
hardwood floors, 
good schools, 12 
locks for the lake. 

All new 788 liances. 
Buy for. 3 ,000 or 

Own for 
oy Tho down & 
999 / month. Ref- 

erences and proof 
of income re bib 
This won't last! Call 
866-892-4599 

KINGSTON 
54 Krych Street 
Single, modern 3 
bedroom, 1%2 bath, 
Newly painted, new 
wall to wall. Large 
eat in kitchen w 
electric stove. Gas 
heat. Small side 

yard. $650 month + 
utilities. Security 
lease references. 
No pete. Credit 

check & no section 
8. 570-288-6009. 

KINGSTON 
Four bedroom Cape 

on | Daw Ave., 

  

  

570-822-8558 

LAFLIN 
107 Cedarwood Dr. 
Rent with option to 
E 4/5 bedrooms 

aths 2 garage. 
Full basement. 

Fenced. 15 min to 
WB /Scranton. Good 

Neighborhood 
/Seller assist closing 
cost. 9,000 or 

rent 2s 300. 
month. 

570-883-2205 or 
253-720-0985 

WILKES-BARRE 
3 bedroom, wall to 
wall carpet. New 

nt, Section 8 Ok. 
625 month + utili- 

ties. 570-371-1193 
or 570-443-8679 

  

    

House Rental 850 

LAKE SILKWORTH 

Hunlock Greek 
6 rooms, 2 baths, 
large yard, patio, 
cellar with bar. 

$700 month + utili- 
ties. 570-477-5686 

LARKSVILLE 
54 3rd Street 

RENT TO OWN. 
3 bedroom, 2 baths 
renovated home 

with new kitchen & 
Dane oy for 
$104,9 Ap- 

proved JO iis 
can rent to own for 

999 down and 
899 per month. 

Serious 
inquiries call 

PLAINS 
3 bedroom, newly 
remodeled, yard, 

2 car garage, 
$650/month + utili- 
ties. 570-241-4275 

PLAINS 
Spacious 3 bed- 

room, 2 bath raised 
ranch. Living room, 

dining room, 
kitchen, office. Ga- 
rage. $1200 month 

+ utilities & security. 
Non Smoking; 
570-760-1282 

PLYMOUTH TWP 

14X70 MOBILE HONE 

  

  

  

  

propane 
$595 month 

plus security. No 
pets. references. 

570-675-3090 

WEST PITTSTON 

“A touch of class” 
2 bedroom century 
2 double. New 
kitchen, bath hard- 
wood & tile floors, 
new windows, just 
renovated. ~~ $795 
month + utilities. No 
pets. 570-655-1711 

WILKES-BARRE 
2 bedroom, large 

yard and kitchen. no 
ets. $500 month 

includes heat, first 
month and security 

570-868-5638 

WILKES BARRE 
CONVENIENT TO 
DOWNTOWN & 
COLLEGES . 

  

  

SMALL 3 
BEDROOM 

MIDDLE UNIT OF 4 

WALL TO WALL 
CARPETING 

STOVE 
REFRIGERATOR 

WASHER & DRYER. 

PARKING 
AVAILABLE 

$600 MONTH + 
UTILITIES 

Some pictures & 
details available @ 

DreamRentals.net 

CALL 570-288-3315 
Bd 

WILKES BARRE NORTH 
Single 4 
rooms & bath. 2 
bedrooms, wall 10 
wall 
Washer ir 

  

lease secu- 
rity. Utilities by ten- 
ant. References. No 
pets. 570-822-1020 

  

Rooms 860 

EDWARDSVILLE 
Furnished room with 
shared kitchen, bath 
& shower. Also ef- 
ficiencies, utilities 

included. $75/ week 
& up. 570-793- 

3031 1st time spe- 
cial $60 1st week 

with paid 2nd week. 

FREELAND 

COTTAGE HOTEL 
Furnished, clean & 

friendly, share 
kitchen, livin room, 
laundry, $5 

570-636- 0537 

WILKES BARRE 
Room for rent with Sh | 

  

  

$250 month. Call 
570-822-6519 

Share 

Quarters 

PITISTON 
Roommates 

wanted. Preferably 
female college stu- 

dent. Contact 
717-817-5102 

865 

870 
BETHANY 

BEACH Rental 
New 2 story 

3 bedroom, 22 bath 
home with 1st floor 

master suite. Across 
the street from the 
pool and short drive 
to the Boardwalk & 
beach.570-696-6777 

HARVEY'S LAKE 
Vacation Home 

3 bedroom, cape 
cod, fully furnished. 
Lake view. Swim- 
ming. Weskly rent- 

$550 week. 
asi 570- 232- 0339 

SEA ISLE CITY 
(2) prime summer 
Bonds 2 oom. 
2nd floor. On board- 
walk/ Scesn | /] . 

Very nice. $1,8 
week. 570-220-6533 

  

  

  

  

Garages 880 

KINGSTON 
2 car farage for 
rent. $170 month + 
electric. Please call 
570-822-5409 

KINGSTON 
Garage space for 
rent 140 ot 

aval ) 
610-389-8226 

  

  

  

PITTSTON 
Rear Main St. good 

for mechanical work 
or storage. 

proximate 100 feet 
long an 3s feet 

e. $300 
month + utilities. 
Call 654-2433   

  

  

  

M.S i.e 
Commercial Boats & 
Places 885 | Marinas 905 

“an nnn oa I Rl LOWE 16" 9” 
So nson, fish finder, 

St! Via oo agman-| 2 40 pound trolling 
Wilkes Barre. TWP | motor, Bimini top, 
on 18 acres; 200 x pus many extras. 
100 x 20 well lit, ncludes trailor. 
sprinkled gas heat Sara e kept, used 
aved parking. ittle. $7,900. 
deal to Ve 0-784- 8293 

FACTURE, DIS- | muss— 
TRIBUTE OFFICE RV's & 
or RETAIL. phe 925 

eas available for 
Lease Prices start Campers 
at 0 NN TRAVEL TRAILER $3. N 
Owner will build to 
suit. Call Bob @ 

570-270-9255 

COMMERCIAL 

FOR LEASE 
13,000 square feet 
of fabulous com- 
mercial space in 
Plains. Prope! 

lends itself to many 
uses; office, retail, 
or storage. Parking 
for 30 cars avail- 

able. $2,000/ month 
+ utilities. Agent 
owned. Call now 
570-760-6402 

COMMERCIAL 

  

  

13,000 square feet 
of fabulous com- 
mercial space in 
Plains. Property 

lends itself to many 
uses; office, retail, 
or storage. Parking 
for 30 cars avail- 

able. $2,000/ month 
ay utilities, Agent 

Call n 
ON 70T60- 6402 

COMMERCIAL PROPERTY 
FOR LEASE 

Next to I-81 & exit #1 
Rt. 29. roxi- 

mately 35 sq. ft. 
Warehouse or sho 
with loading dock 

12 x 12 overhead 

  

door. sq. 
office with heat & 
AC. Loft with 380 

sq. ft. storage. Sub 
lease or sub divide 

ssible. Call 
570-762-6699 for 

appointment. 

FORTY FORT 
Great location, suit- 
able for many uses, 
1500-2500 square 

feet, call Bob 
570-262-1131 

OFFICE 
2nd floor, Near King- 

  

  

70.230 65 570-22 2533 

OFFICE OR RETAIL 
944 Exeter Ave, 
Exeter. Newly 

renovated. fvaliaple 
immediately $ 
month. Heat R00 
cluded. Securi 
570-655-181 

  

  

OFFICE & REL 
SPAGE AVAILABLE 

Pri 
Wilkes-Barre 

loca 

Various size su 
1,000 to 12,000 ry 

Additional basement 
storage up to 6,000 
sf. Custom design 
available at no cost. 
Ample parking, ele- 
vator, security sys- 
tem and mainte- 

nance. 
Available 

immediately. 
I 

570-709-1844 

OFFICE SPAGE 
Main Street 

Jenkins Jovnship. 
Over 3000 sq. ft 
total romotsied. 

ce. spa 
Private Sone lot, 
high traffic area. 

Conference rooms, 
bathrooms, 

kitchen area. Com- 
puter networked, 

central air. Possible 
lease purchase 

available. Cheap, 
Cheap, Cheap only 
$1100 per on AY 
Call 570-606-8051 

OFFICE SPACE 

QUALITY AT AN 
AFFORDABLE PRICE! 

Modern office 
space is in Luzerne 

National Bank 
Building on Public 
Square, Wilkes- 
Barre. Rents in- 
clude heat and 

central air, utilities, 
"Shea cleaning. No 

additional 
charges! 

Parking and high- 
speed internet ac- 
cess available. Ca- 
ble, fiber optic lines 
throughout Ruliding. 
300 to 6,000 SF. 

We can remodel to 
suit. Brokers pro- 
tected. Call Jeff 

Pyros for details at 
822-8577 

WAREHOUSE 

Available 
insalaco 

Warehouse 
Space 

Pupent, 1-81 and 
476 

   

  

  

  

  

25,000 - 
200,000 sq ft. 
28’ -30’ Seiings 
50’ x 50 Bave 
ESFR Sprinkler 
Fully Equipped 
Docks 
Space divisible 

For more 
information contact: 

{ HART CORPORATION 
Dave Beal at 
800-368-4278 

WAREHOUSE 
Distribution 

Manufacturing 
18,247 square feet. 
Overhead doors, 
High ceilings, as 
heat, Great li 
sprinklered, 
for air conditionin 

for 30+ 

  

and most. Beautiful 
2.25/ sq. 
pace, close to I- 81. 

Wilkes-Barre, Cal 
Larry 570-822-1124 

Wanted To 

Rent 

WEST PITTSTON 
Senior female, spa- 
cious 1 or 2 bed- 

room in, washer & 
dryer hookups. 

heat & hot water 
furnished. Parking. 
570-654-4743 

890 
  

   

  

01 SHASTA 
26’ 4”, with large 6 

ft dinefte slide, walk 
around queen 
awning, includes 14 

ft privacy bonus 
room & many extra. 

Hardly used. 
$12,900 negotiable. 

570-287-4913 

WINNEBABO "96 
SPECTRA 

36’ 11 to 13 mpg 
diesel, in motion 
satellite TV. very 
good SH cOncion: 
ADA $39 

asking $35 2000 or 
best offer. For fur- 

ther info on options. 
570-542-5102 

Four Wheel 

Drive 

FORD 03 FE 0 44 
Silver with gray 

interior, 88k, auto, 
air, all power 

options, Pioneer 
/FM stereo, rear 
efrost, garage 

kept, extra c clean. 

570-696-9009 Or 
570-946-2455 

  

  

  

Trucks & Vans 945 

'00 CHEVY F10 
Pick-up, 2 wheel 
drive, 84,000 miles, 

cylinder, auto- 
Aski 

  

,500 
'570-735-1495 
Leave message 

CHEVY ASTRO 
VAN 1993 

Runs Good, $895 
Call Bob 

570-262-1131 

Autos Under 
$5,000 

FORD "95 
F130 44 

156,000 miles, 
good parts truck 
Soc fixer upper. 
$2000 Des offer. 

958 
  

L60' mm Sales 
REDUCED 

93-95 Butler St 
Wilkes Barre 

  

94 Ford Escort 
Station wagon, 
4 cyl auto $1250 

95 Mercury 
Mystique 4 
door, 6 cylinder, 

$1450 

door, 4 cylinder, 

auto $1250 

92 Chevy Lumina 
Van, 7 passenger, 
6 cylinder, auto, 

$1250 

95 Dodge 

Caravan 
7 passenger, 
6 cylinder, auto 

$1250 
94 Buick Skylark 4 

door, 4 cylinder, 
auto. 64,000 
original miles. 

$1950 

99 Hyundai 

Accent 4 door, 
4 cylinder, auto 

$1850 

97 Pontiac Grand 

AM 2 door 6 
cylinder, auto 

$1850 

98 Mercury 

Mystique 4 

door 4 cylinder, 

auto. $1,750 

94 Satum 4 door, 4 

cylinder, auto. 74k 

$1750 

94 Dodge 

Caravan 7 
passenger, 6 

cylinder, auto, 

$1650 

93 Ford Escort 2 
door, 4 cylinder, 

auto $1650 
* kk kk kk kk kk 

Pontiac "97 Grand AM GT 
2 door, 4 cylinder, 
auto, AC, CD, new 
brakes, recent in- 
spection. 95K miles. 

570-406-8371 

Zp ll 
Autos For Sale 960 

  

  

94’ VOLVO 960 
138K miles, excel- 
lent condition, ga- 
rage kept, Wasrany 
available $550 
570-472-4571 

LEHIE 
Rt 309 W-B Twp. 
Near Wegman'’s 
570- 822-7359 

  

Like new silver $8995 
04 Cavalier 2 door, 

CD, sporty, tan $7,495 

O1 Beetle GLS Sun 

CADILLAC "84 COUPE 
DEVILLE D" ELEGANCE 

| Eectite 

  

tine] Onginal 
ice Blue color. 

All options from 
heated mirrors to 
jighted door locks. 
A Must See! $4495 

Call for 
ointment. 
41-1174 Days 5762 

570-655-5313 Eves 

  

  

EAGLE "97 TALON ES 
2.0 L engine, auto- 
matic soa 

570-639-0129   

ET 
Autos For Sale 960 

Eh ——_ 
Autos For Sale 960 

  

AUTOS 

  

WYOMING VALLEY MOTORS 
MAKING GOOD DEALS. 
MAKING BOOD FRIENDS, 

1-866-621-7996 

06 Toyota Scion 
XB, Only 

$12,990 

04 Dodge 
Stratus CPE 

$9,995 

07 Dodge 
Caravan 

Only 1700 
miles. 

$19,888 

06 Subaru 

04 Grand Am 
Reduced 
$10,990 

03 Grand Prix 
Sale $9,995 

04 & 05 
Pontiac Vibe. 
Starting at 
$13,995 

Available 
Starting at 
$11,990 

05 Toyota 
Highlander 
$23,995 

05 Honda 
Civic EX 
$15.990 

04 Mitsubishi 
Outlander 
$14,990 

07 Sportage LX 
$16,990 

OS Subaru Baja 
Hard to find. 
One owner. 
$17,990 

085 Subaru 
Outback 

$17.495 
04 Outback 
$14,888 

O05 impreza 2.5 
NAD 06 

Starting at 
$15,995 

4 Forester X 
Oa re 17,000 
miles. $17,990 

O03 Ford Taurus 
low miles. Only 

$8995 

  

“New Location” 
1451 Shoemaker 

Ave. Rear 
West Wyoming, Pa. 

570-714-4146 
570-762-7657 cell 

SELL 
TRADE 

02 Taurus SES, 35k 
miles $7,895 

02 Neon $5,895 
00 Escort LX $5,695 
00 Stratus, 57k 

$4,895 
01 PT Cruiser$8,595 
99 Century $4,985 
99 Cavalier, 59k 

$4,895 
98 Protege, 78k 

$3,450 
97 Toyota Paseo 

$3,950 
95 Acura $4,895 
03 S$-10 $7,895 
01S-10 $8,195 
01 F150 $8,850 
97 Tahoe $5,795 

SERVICED & 
INSPECTED 

  

FORD O05 FOCUS 
ZX4 SES package, 
automatic, power 

moon r and anti- 
lock brakes, sonic 

blue, 3 year / 
$36,000 miles left 
5 on bumper i BY 
umper warran 
13,250 miles. 

Excellent condition. 
$12,500. 

570-824-2006 

FORD "97 MUSTANG GT 
4.6 liter v8, 76,000 
miles, black with 
black leather, ex- 

haust, privacy glass, 
alpine CD 2p Diver, 
standard 

  

Se800, 
570-852-9493 

    WYOMING VALLEY MOTORS 
MAKING GOOD DEALS 
MAKING GOOD FRIENDS 

1-800-347-8567 

Rt 11, Larksville 
. 

06 - 07 A4 2.0T 
Quattro Original 
MSRP. Mileage as 
as 5000 miles 6 
ysar/ 100k warranty. 
8 to choose from 

Starting at $27,900 
99 Jaguar XK8 

Convertible, red 
/beige. Si b63 

07 Toyota FJ 
Cruiser Custom 

4 motion GLX. 
Only 15k miles. VW 
certified. $17,472 

89 Porsche 
Targa low miles 
Must see, All 
original. Only 

$19,978 
02 - 04 VW Jetta. 

Too many too 
choose from. 
Starting @ 

$11,986 

04 Mercedes 
Benz C230 
Compressor 
Panorama roof, 
Leather heated 
seats. $17,585 

OS Dinali XL. white/ 
e. Navi 

$23,641 

door, low 
miles. $14,780 

00 Jeep Wrangler 

$9,900 
O04 Toyota 4 

runner, SR5 with 
roof. $21,900 

O04 Nissan Murano 

SL AWD Leather, 

roof & more. 

$21,900 
04 Audi S4 Custom 

Avis wheel and 
much more. 

$31,900 
04 Voivo S80 AWD, 

Leather, roof, 
Must See! Only 

$21,976 

0S Chrysler 300M 
Leather & more 
21k miles$16,987 

07 Ford Mustang 

Convertible 
Auto, ect. Onl 
71 miles. MSRP 
$27,000 Only 

$21,985 
95 Saab 95 

Leather, roof, 
alloys & Pig 

9,900 
O01 Audi S4, 

Custom wheel, 6 
speed & more. 

Autos 

Wanted 

James Tabit 

& Sons 

Highest Cash Prices 
Paid for 

Junk Gars & Trucks. 
From 

7am to 4:30 
779-4441 or 
779-5344 
After Spm 

570-498-6196 

980 
  

  

   

  

  
  

  
  

bad
 Build your + 

(dream car 
online! 

      
  

timesleader.com 
Get the latest news and more! 

JOPSIONY.. 

  

  

  

NELLY 

875 W. Market St. 
Kingston, PA. 
570-287-2243 

Sinner Sa! 
‘03 SEAR 1S or 

auto, 83k $4995 
‘00 Toyota Echo 

5 speed $4,495 
91 Crown Victoria 

26k must see 
84 Crown Victoria 

30k must see 
79 Pontiac Grand 

    

  

"01 Honda CRV EX 
65k $12,995 

‘01 Jeep Wrangle 
auto, 56k $11,995 

'97 Jeep Wrangler 
Auto, 121 k, $6995 

All vehicles serviced 

& warrantied. 
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Hazteton Mayor Lou Barletta speaks with media after closing 
arguments in the immigration tial at the William J, Nealon 

Federal Courthouse 

Now comes the wait for 2 naling   
SCRANTON - Hazleton's lilegal immigration Relief Act triak 
concluded Thursday, with attomeys for both sides presenting 

their ¢iosing arguments: 

HC 10 

BREAKING NEWS 

   
i Susquehanna River in Witkes-Barre 

forecasted to remain below flood stage 

WILKES-BARRE ~ The Susquehanna 
River is expected to remain below flood 

stage and ... 

read more 

MOVE ews 

Shortfall may close LCTA 

PLAING TWP, ~ Just 
when the Luzeme County 
Transportation Authority 
was making h ... 

   

read more 

‘Minuteman’ travels 200 miles to back 
Barletta 

more News 

    

   
     


